
 
 
 
● Registration for weekly Sunday worship service is no longer 
required but you are encouraged to continue to wear your face 
mask. Worship service can be viewed utilizing Facebook, the 
church's website or dial in (information is below).  There is no 
Zoom access on Sunday morning.  Only scheduled meetings can be 
viewed utilizing Zoom. (Login information below) 

https://us02web.zoom.us/j/2502648281?pwd=dFVKYXBCQ2hEZDR4Vzc5WGorSDVSZz09 
Meeting ID: 250 264 8281 
Passcode: 3242 
One tap mobile 
+13126266799,,2502648281#,,,,*3242# US (Chicago) 

 
Dial in Information-Sunday Worship Service  
Time:  Sunday October 30, 2022   9:00 AM 
Dial: 1 -605-313-5879 

Access Code:303311 
 

 
 
Inspirational Thought for the week: "If you can see it, you can achieve it. God helps those who 
helps themselves. Power is in the act of humility." 
 
Wesley family here is a reminder to please join in the prayer of intercession, wherever 
you are, whatever you are doing at 12 noon daily.  (There’s strength and power in 
numbers). 
 

 
 
Sis. Audrey and Bro. Gregory Antrobus and Family 
Bro. George Jenkins 
Bro. Earl Maxwell 
Sis. Barbara Oglesby 
Sis. Rosabell Watson 
Sis. Liza Wright 
Bro. Frank Addison 
Sis. Brenda Jones 
Sis. Jasmine Martin 
Sis. Mildred Myers 
Sis. Irene Jones 
Bro. James Fields 
Bro. James and Sis. Thelma Sloss 
Bro. W.D. and Sis. Lillie Mae Jones 
● If you would like to add a name to the below prayer list, please email those names to me by 
Wednesday of each week. 

 

October 27, 2022 

https://us02web.zoom.us/j/2502648281?pwd=dFVKYXBCQ2hEZDR4Vzc5WGorSDVSZz09


 
● The Trustee Committee would like to remind all church key carriers that before you exit the 
building, please make sure all doors are locked, the lights are turned off and the alarm has been set. 

 
● Just a reminder that every individual that is a worship participant (greeter, usher, praise team  
and musician) for that week, you must be at the church by 8:30 am. Doors of the sanctuary will open 
at 8:45 am to welcome members and guests and upon entry a required sanitizing station is available.   
 
● The Hope for the Future Memorial Scholarship has been established to honor the legacy of Sister 
Ella Watson.  This scholarship drive is sponsored by the Watson Family and Wesley United Methodist 
Church. Please consider donating to this memorable and worthwhile scholarship drive.  For 
additional information, see the donation letter below.      

 
● A church calendar has been established to identify any weekly or monthly activities. Please contact 
me if you need a date added to the calendar. Copies of the calendar will be placed on the table in the 
foyer. 
 
● The Finance committee will no longer be at the church on Saturdays to collect your weekly 
tithes/offering.  You can place your tithes/offering envelope in the mailbox located on the side of the 
sanctuary or you can mail it to: PO Box 712 Ladson, SC  29456.  The mailbox located on the side of the 
Fellowship Hall should be used for announcements only.  Please do not place your tithes/offering 
envelope in that mailbox. 
 

● Please email me (please do not respond to all) your birthday and wedding anniversary.  Pastor 
McClam would like to recognize birthdays and anniversaries on the 1st Sunday of each month. 
 

 
 

Thursday October 27th          
Choir Rehearsal 6:30 pm 
 
Saturday October 29th  
Music Clinic at 10:00 
 

Sunday October 30th  
Casual Sunday and bring a friend to church. 
 
The C.I.A. (Christians in Action) committee will be collecting children socks and gloves. The goal is to 
collect 100 socks and gloves that will be distributed to students at Ladson Elementary and College 
Park Elementary and Middle School. A barrel will be placed in the foyer for your donations and 
Sunday November 27th is the last day to donate. 
 
Wednesday November 2nd      
11:00 am Bible Study in the sanctuary   
6:00 pm Bible Study utilizing zoom  
 
Thursday November 3rd       
Choir Rehearsal 6:30 pm 
 



 

 
Saturday November 5th       
Unity Prayer Breakfast 9:00 am in the Campbell Hall at Palmetto Land Baptist Church  

 
Wednesday November 9th       
11:00 am Bible Study in the sanctuary  
6:00 pm Bible Study utilizing zoom  
 
Thursday November 10th       
Choir Rehearsal 6:30 pm 
 
Saturday November 12th 
There will be an Usher’s meeting at 10:00 am in the sanctuary 
 
Wednesday November 16th      
11:00 am Bible Study in the sanctuary   
6:00 pm Bible Study utilizing zoom  
 
Thursday November 17th       
Choir Rehearsal 6:30 pm 
 

Sunday November 20th       
We will celebrate our 152nd Church Anniversary during morning service. 

Each member is asked to give a love offering of $152.oo  

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
Wesley United Methodist Church 

The Hope for the Future Memorial Scholarship  
In Memory Of 

Mrs. Ella Belle Watson 
 

Post Office Box 712 
Ladson, South Carolina 29456 

Dr. Carlton McClam, Sr., Pastor 
Church Number: (843) 797-5121 

 
 
February 18, 2022 
 
Dear Church Family, Family Members, and Friends, 
 
It is with gratefulness and thanksgiving that we announce that The Hope for the Future Memorial 
Scholarship in memory of Mrs. Ella Belle Watson established by the Watson Family in conjunction 
with Wesley United Methodist Church, Ladson to continue Mrs. Watson’s legacy of giving “Hope for 
the Future” to others. She had her own quiet way of reaching out to individuals who needed help. She 
always had valuable, encouraging advice for young people to continue to get an education and to 
“Always” trust in the Lord. 
 
We are currently seeking donations to honor Mrs. Watson by growing and sustaining this 
inspirational and worthwhile scholarship in memory of her work and her legacy of giving. 
Announcement of scholarship recipient(s) will take place by May 15, 2022. You may mail your 
check(s) made payable to Wesley United Methodist Church with a notation that it is for the “Hope for 
the Future Scholarship” fund at the address listed below. 
 

Wesley United Methodist Church 
Attn: Finance Department 

Post Office Box 712 
Ladson, SC 29456 

 
To apply for the “Hope for the Future Scholarship, a student must: attend Wesley United Methodist 
Church, Ladson or a Dorchester School District II, Summerville, South Carolina high school; attend a 
public high school; and have a minimum GPA of 2.5 on a 4.0 scale. 
 
If you have additional questions or concerns regarding the scholarship, please contact one of the 
committee members listed below. We will gladly provide you with additional information. 
 
Respectfully Requested, 
 
Committee Members: 
Ms. Laverne Watson—843-509-3303 
Ms. Carolyn Venner—843-906-3623 
 
 
 


